
Hello Misty, 

 

My name is Alaina Shivley I am a 22 year old woman who grew up in rural Oregon and I am 

currently studying for my Bachelors degree in Organic Agriculture at Oregon State University. 

Supporting the success of HB 2469 is very important to me and my future job opportunities in 

the Oregon agricultural community. Supporting this bill is important to me because it would 

preserve some of the most important rights of local farmers and in turn the livelihood they 

depend on to support their families.  

 

Please do whatever you can to ensure the success of HB 2469! 

 

Thank you for your time,  

Alaina Shivley 

 

 


